
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

Welcome back after such a busy last half term. Remember, if you have any questions, please speak 

to Mrs Chambers. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Chambers and Mrs Lynch 

English 
We begin our half term by 
completing our spooky advert, 
Boggart Hole Clough and Heaton 
Park. 
Our writing will continue by 
looking at fables and completing a 
recount in the form of a 
newspaper report. After Year 3’s 
poems being successfully 
published in the Young Writers 
Competition, I can’t wait to see 
what poems will be written this 
term. 
 
Maths 
We will continue on our shape, 
space and measure activities this 
half term. Completing capacity, 
before moving onto time and 
money. 
Please encourage your child to 
play multiplication games on 
Times Table Rockstars. They need 
to become quicker at this. Make 
sure their heat map is completed 
first. 

Science 
Our focus will continue on the 
theme of Humans, Animals and 
Skeletons. We will be moving on to 
look at the bones found in our 
bodies and animals; muscles and 
their functions. We will end this 
term beginning to look at plants. 
 
Homework 
Online learning tasks will be set 
weekly via Purple Mash and Times 
Table Rockstars. Spellings and 
Times Table Rockstars are also 
sent home each Friday on paper.  
 
Reading Books 
All children have access to our 
extensive library each day and can 
change their books as and when 
they need to. 
Please ensure that you or your 
child records when they read in 
their reading record and return 
this to school each day. 
 

Topic 
Our focus this half term is History 
and we will be looking at Ancient 
Egypt. This topic proves year 
after year to be the topic that 
Year 3 enjoy the most. We will be 
looking at how the Ancient 
Egyptians lived, ate, culture and 
burial routines. We will look at 
Egyptian Gods and the afterlife 
and may even delve into how to 
make a mummy. 
 

Core Christian Value 

 
Honesty  

 
 
 
 5th May Coronation Celebration 
26th May- End of term. 
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Please remember that PE days have changed to every Monday. Please make sure your child attends 

in their PE hoody, black leggings or joggers and a plain white t-shirt. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Remember:   

Please be respectful when parking outside school at the start and end of each day. 

Thank you. 

 

 


